
 

 

                    

 

            
 

Name: Wayne A. Hall 

Email: HallWa@richmond.k12.ga.us 
Business Education Teacher 

Hephzibah High School 

Grade(s):  9th – 12th  

Planning Period: 12:40PM -1:25PM

 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
Welcome to the 2024-2025 academic year at Hephzibah High School! 
 
I am thrilled to have the opportunity to guide our students through this academic year. 
As your teacher, I will be leading the following courses: 
 

- Introduction to Business Technology 
- Financial Literacy 
- Banking, Investing, and Insurance 

 
These courses are designed to equip our students with the necessary skills and 
knowledge to navigate the modern world. From understanding the basics of business 
technology, making informed financial decisions, to gaining insights into the banking, 
investing, and insurance sectors, our journey this year will be both educational and 
exciting. 
 
We believe in the power of collaboration and open communication between students, 
parents, and our staff. We welcome your questions, concerns, or suggestions at any 
time throughout the year. Your involvement and feedback are crucial to our continuous 
improvement and success. 
 
Once again, welcome to Hephzibah High School (CTAE Business Program). We are 
excited about the upcoming year and can't wait to see what it has in store for us. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Wayne A. Hall 
“Beyond the Classroom”  


